
April 5, 2012
Prof. Javier Iguiniz
President
ICMICA-Pax Romana

Dear Javier Iguiniz,

I am writing on this holy day in my capacity as president of The Inner Room to formally 
express a desire for The Inner Room to affiliate with ICMICA at the coming Plenary 
Assembly of ICMICA-Pax Romana this year in Austria.

The Inner Room is a community that continuously invites and supports all to enter the 
deepened prayer space discussed by Jesus in Matthew 6:6.  We are a recently formed 
Roman Catholic lay association focusing on deepening our prayer life, developing our 
understanding of the spiritual path, and engaging in social justice activities in light of the 
Social Teachings of the Catholic tradition.  Our organization is composed of lay Catholic 
professionals and intellectuals with members spread across the United States who share 
a concern for Vatican II as well as a concern for developing a spirituality of 
contemplation, reflection and action in the tradition of specialized Catholic Action.  Our 
focus is linking deep contemplation and theological reflection with just action in the 
world and so we have an interest in having The Inner Room be a resource for 
contemplation and theological reflection for the entire Pax Romana family around the 
world.

We look forward to hearing from you.

Deepest peace in Christ,

KEVIN JOHNSON

President 

The Inner Room

T H E  I N N E R  R O O M

193 Green Hill Rd Madison, CT 06443     T 203.675-7517     F 203.245-1663    Whttp://www.facebook.com/THEINNERROOM

http://www.facebook.com/THEINNERROOM
http://www.facebook.com/THEINNERROOM

